LEAF COMPOST AND WOOD CHIP GIVEAWAY
PROGRAM CANCELLATION

The City of Dover will no longer be giving away free leaf compost and wood chips.

This is due to the City no longer storing (or stock piling) compost on site; this allows
us to keep our land use in compliance with the clean water standards, and to use the
area for other needs. Sorry for any inconvenience.

If you have any questions, please call the Public Works Office at (302) 736-7025.

The City of Dover Department of Public Works shall provide quality and effective services
upon which the health, safety, and comfort of this community greatly depend.
www.cityofdover.com/public-works



